
WilliamS. Hall 
554 High Street 

Hazard, KY 41701 
Phone: 606-436-3411 

Fax: 606-436-3411 
Email:  

August 3, 2017 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: AEP Electric bills 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

RECEIVED 

AUG 1 8 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing to protest any increases in our electric bills. We are already paying too much. Our power is 
always going out. This area of Kentucky is suffering from a poor economy now and to grant any 
increases is only adding fuel to the fire. People are moving out of the area now, it is making it almost 
impossible to attract businesses and industry here with these high electric bills and poor service. It is my 
opinion AEP is laden with fat and waste, very poorly managed at the higher levels, we are being 
punished for their poor management and bad decisions. Just Sunday we were without service twice for 
hours. Last week alone, it was out at least three times. It is totally unfair to the people in East Kentucky 
serviced by AEP to allow this to continue, for example AEP is giving away our money, they advertise fund 
activities, where this winter people will be unable to pay t heir bills and may be in the cold. We can no 
longer afford such waste of our money and inefficiency. The answer cannot always be give us more 
money and continue on with business as usual, at our expense that we sure ly cannot afford, they made 
this mess they are in not us. The Public Service Commission holds our trust so we are expecting no less. 
Thank you fo r your consideration, much is at risk ! 

Sincerely, 

WilliamS. Hall 

cc: Hal Rogers, US Representative 
Mitch McConnell, Us Senator 
Brandon Smith, State Senator 
Jimmy Lindon, Mayor Hazard, KY 
Scott Alexander, Perry County Judge Exe. 
Chris Fugate, State Representative 




